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Attendees: Marc Baker, Heather Alford, Martin Handford, Steve Murray, Ben Goddard, Liz Aver 

Apologies:  

Note Taker: Lucy Larkin 

Item Summary of discussion/Action By whom By when 

Feedback  Marc informed us that an email is going to go out to ask people to give feedback about the services during lockdown to help us 
think about the future. What did people like/dislike? What have we learnt? Natalie Russell is helping. 

Marc and 
Natalie 

 

What will Sunday 
look like as we 
come out of 
Lockdown? 

 The All Hallows congregation is aiming to ‘go back’ in September. Truro congregation have decided likewise. Marc said he was 
working to a model of ‘maximum inclusion’ for everyone. As we decided at the last meeting, this would mean livestreaming from 
the church with contributions from people physically in the church as well as coming via zoom etc. from their homes. The next 
phase would be to include people coming to church via zoom and those people being able to interact with one another.  i.e. phases 
of hybrid models, slowly moving to the what it will be like when we do eventually go back into church all together. 
Some discussion followed about the possible extra workload and how to train up people for the future. i.e. possibly young people 
to help with the techy stuff. Marc on holiday from the second week in August. We also discussed various categories of people; 
some people want to be anonymous, some want to come principally via zoom, some will want to come physically. Some really 
value the online service. Our challenge is how to include as many as possible. Concern was raised over the children’s groups in 
September as there will be some leaders who are ‘shielding’. We must plan for the children to have something in September.  

  

Welcoming new 
visitors on 
livestream. 

This is a big question and conversation for the wider and national church. Again there are different categories- people who have 
left Kea and want to keep in touch, locals, people watching from around the world. Some people are ‘multiple watchers’ who watch 
a whole range of services. Most people do have some connection with Kea.  
We decided to ask people for contact details in a ‘low-level’ way.  Possibly providing a social occasion attracts more people. E.g. 
zoom coffee, zoom Alpha? Keep it simple. Possibly like a virtual welcome desk? 

  
 

Prayer ministry. Some discussion of this. Prayer support is happening between friends and via small groups. We decided to introduce an ‘email for 
prayer’ in addition to the existing provision. 

Marc?  

Online Alpha? Churches doing online Alpha are having lots of ‘hits’. Perhaps it is less scary/stressful than physical Alpha? There is online training 
available. Steve volunteered to head up a team to run an online Alpha possibly on a Sunday night. We would think about specific 
people to invite e.g. people who can’t go to traditional homegroups because of children.  Heather volunteered to help too. 

Steve 
 
Heather 
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Pop-up groups 
and Communion. 

Marc and Lucy had a phone call to discuss how this could be done.    

Opening up the 
church for 
private prayer 
etc. 

There are steps to making this happen. A risk assessment must be done following Church of England guidelines. Ben volunteered to 

do this. Steve said he could be in the church at times when he would be working at the church office. There was some discussion as 

to how people would know when the church would be open for private prayer. Steve to post the availability on Facebook, the 

weekly email and on the online service? We also need this to be communicated to the church family and an appeal put out for help 

if demand requires it.  

A short video explaining to people what to expect from the open church at All Hallows would be a good idea. Marc said Steve 
would be a good person to front this up. 

Ben to do risk 

assessment. 

 

Steve to be 
available and 
to do video? 

 

Sunday Club We decided to break over the summer to give the leaders a break too. Steve to celebrate the Sunday Club leaders and thank them 
during an online service. 

Steve.  

Next Meeting  The meeting finished with prayer. 
Next meeting; July 27

th
,  7.30pm via zoom. no meeting in August. 

  

 


